Department of Public Works Storage Building - IFB
Addendum 1
August 30, 2021

This addendum is to respond to questions received as of August 30, 2021.

1. Will the building permit fee be waived by the Town?
Yes.
2. Who is responsible for the Earth work?
Earth work was done by the Town. Contractor is responsible for prepping footers etc. for the slab.
3. Any Paving required to the OH Doors? Or a concrete apron?
No.
4. Any steel pipe bollards required at the OH Doors entrance?
No.
5. Do the walls/trusses need to be insulated?
Yes, contractor is responsible for constructing the structure.
6. Is there any electrical/fire alarm work?
No.
7. Does the building need to sprinklered?
No.
8. Assuming the bids are within the Town’s budget, when would the project start?
Once the bid has been awarded, construction will need to be started.



